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JUNE 29, 2016 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 25/16 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
SCB MANAGEMENT CONSULTING SERVICES, LTD., HONG KONG – OFFICE MOVE 
 
The Managers’ Hong Kong office is relocating to new premises. With effect from Thursday, June 30, 2016, the new 
address of the Hong Kong office will be as follows: 
 

SCB Management Consulting Services, Ltd. 
33rd Floor, United Centre 
95 Queensway 
Admiralty 
Hong Kong 

 

 
 
In addition to the new address, the other contact details of local personnel are as follows: 
 

Marketing: 
  
Chris Hall 
+852 3523 0580 
Mobile: +852 6752 1488 
chris.hall@scbmcs.com 
 

Technical: 
  
John Wilson 
+852 3523 0581 
Mobile: +852 9306 8007 
john.wilson@scbmcs.com   
 

Your Managers look forward to welcoming Members, brokers and the Club’s many other friends at their new Hong 
Kong office. As will be noted from the above map, the office is conveniently located in the Admiralty district on Hong 
Kong island, close to all major transport links. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 
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